
  
 

Christmas Offerings @ St. Matt’s 

 
 

This Christmas all our offerings and giving will be  
going to Tearfund. 

We will take collections for Tearfund at our  
Christmas services. 

 
Throughout Advent, there will be opportunities to  

fund raise for Tear fund by selling small items  
at the back of church after services.  

If you are making craft work or cake or sweets,  
or have items you think would make good Christmas 

gifts,  
this is your chance to raise money for some of the 

poorest and most desperate in the world.  
The youth team will also be launching some fundraising 

ideas - more in the services about this. 
 

We also will be having the small change jar available, 
and our giant Christmas card, for us all to sign and 
donate to Tearfund (rather than spending money on 

individual cards for each other). 
 

Please speak to Hannah if you would like to sell 
anything or have other ideas! 



Nourish Foodbank 12 Days of Christmas 
You can bring your donations to church by 15th December  

and we will take them to Nourish for you. 


